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DART wants kisses for Valentine's Day 

Dallas Area Rapid Transit (DART) is inviting its customers to show off their love connection this 
Valentines and "give us a kiss" by e-mailing a photo of themselves and a loved one kissing onboard 
a DART bus or train or Trinity Railway Express train. 
 
Photos selected by DART staff will be published on the agency's Facebook page. Find DART 
at Facebook.com/DARTDallas. 

To enter, submit a photo of the kiss along with contact information 
and a brief paragraph telling about it by e-mail 
to:ValentineConnection@DART.org. 
 
Please keep the file size below 1MB. 
 
Entries must be submitted by noon, Friday, Feb. 12 and become 
the property of DART once received. 
 
And now, a word from our lawyers: If you choose to send us a 
photo by virtue of your submission, you hereby give DART 
the irrevocable right to use your submitted name, written 
word and photograph for any purpose. You waive any right to inspect or approve the finished 
product. You release DART from all monetary obligations or payments to you or any of your 
authorized representatives for use of the submitted content. In addition, you acknowledge 
being of legal age, having read this release and being fully familiar with its contents. 
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Formal attire and flower girls 

are optional 
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